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The Women’s League of Burma Welcomes Daw Aung San Suu Kyi's Release 
And Demands Ongoing Action to Ensure Freedom for All of Burma 

            
The Women’s League of Burma (WLB) warmly welcomes Daw Aung San Suu Kyi back into active 
political and public life and we hope to soon celebrate the reinstatement of her inalienable rights, 
especially her freedom of movement. Though her release brings us joy and hope, we also clearly 
recognize that this alone does not fully ensure democratic progress for the country unless all 
political prisoners are released unconditionally.   
 

In 1990, Daw Aung San Suu Kyi and her party, the National League for Democracy (NLD), won 
the country’s first election in decades by a landslide. The military regime did not honor the election 
result and she has been kept under house arrest for 15 of the last 20 years. Even while under house 
arrest, she has demonstrated unwavering and determined political leadership, provided inspiration 
and garnered respect from the people of Burma and democracy‐loving people around the world. The 
recent expression of public support leading up to her release shows that although she was kept out 
of the publics’ eye, she is always in their hearts. Daw Aung San Suu Kyi is a true role model of the 
kind of leadership Burma is desperately yearning for; someone who can facilitate trust building, 
cooperation, dialogue, and progress. 
 
WLB calls for her release to be unconditional but final and her security must be guaranteed. Though 
her liberty rekindles hope, the SPDC must meet other essential benchmarks of democratic progress. 
She is one of many political prisoners, and one of millions of women in Burma struggling against 
military rule.  
 
The recent election is a clear example that the military regime's focus is to ensure power through all 
methods of manipulation and control, and this election must not be recognized. The military 
regime's ongoing attacks against civilians, even in recent days, are a clear sign they do not mean to 
bring peace to the country and this is unallowable. We urged the SPDC to cease all hostilities and 
stop fighting in the ethnic areas. The international community must continue to firmly call for the 
release of all political prisoners, an end to crimes against humanity, and genuine national 
reconciliation with effective action until the SPDC response the calls.  
 
WLB believes that all women in Burma will continue to face injustice and violence as long as the 
junta is holding on to power. Therefore, we urge all the people of Burma to work together and rise 
up using peaceful means to end the military dictatorship in Burma.  
 
WLB honors Daw Aung San Suu Kyi for her tireless work in pursuit of democracy in Burma and 
will continue to work alongside her until our mutual aims are achieved.  
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